
1/22/09 

Paul [Roney], 

 

I really like that letter. Thanks. 

 

I have thought about how to get the Legislature to give this subject their attention. One idea I had was to 

appeal to senior citizen groups. Once a week, the State Journal has a long list of senior events and 

meetings. I was thinking of contacting these groups to see if they'd allow me to make a presentation. If we 

could get the backing of a substantial bunch of senior citizens, we could stage a demonstration in front of 

the Capitol. 

 

Steve 


